
Four bills on Police Restraint pending 
 
I oppose “Defunding the Police” but I strongly favor the passing of these bills not only because of 
instances of Police brutality, racial profiling, and unrest in communities of color, but also because 
currently the police are called upon to perform functions for which they are neither trained nor 
suited.  Again, as a person of faith, I ask please pass these measures. Thank you. 
 
Doug Watson, 
Tualatin, OR 
 


